[image: image46.png]


[image: image47.jpg]


     The Surveyor

 Term 4 Week 6
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Billy Kart Bonanza 
[image: image49.wmf]I am sure you will agree with me that our Billy Kart Bonanza was a great success! A big thank you goes out to our wonderful parents on the committee as well as those parents who gave their time freely on the day. Thank you to all our fabulous sponsors, teachers and students. It showed just what community spirit was all about. Don’t forget to bring your sponsor ship money back the first class that does will earn a Pizza Party!

[image: image50.wmf]Public Speaking
It was such an honour to go and watch our amazing public speakers last Monday week. The competition was of such a fabulously high standard and they all should be very proud of their effort. Congratulations goes to all of them but especially Kayla Fenech who took out the Yr 5 category and Olivia Auddino who was runner up in the Yr 3 group. It made me a very proud Principal. Well done girls!

P&C
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The P & C has made a sizable donation to our school for the refurbishment of our Library, the replenishment of our sporting equipment and the purchasing of our fabulous orange excursion vests. Thank you to our fantastic P&C and their hard work fundraising for the school. They certainly make a significant contribution to our wonderful school and to the lives of our students and teachers.

Kiss and Drop - Attention all parents and visitors to our school!!!

I know I have addressed this issue before in our school newsletter but I am simply amazed at the number of parents and carers who simply forget the road rules at 3:10pm each afternoon when they are picking up their children from school. I have seen people who park and get out of their cars in the KISS and DROP area, I have seen people park their car across the pedestrian crossing and I have even seen people drive over the crossing on the wrong side of the road when the traffic is heavy!!!! The last thing I need is to have to ring a parent to tell them that their child has been hit by a car out the front of the school! I am looking at putting a gate on the Garswood Road side of the school to alleviate the pressure in the afternoons but until that happens I plead with you that you all be patient and vigilant in the afternoon when picking children up. 
Drivers please do not leave your car in the kiss and drop and come into the school as it is not a parking area. Please do not queue over the pedestrian crossing.
Please do not cross onto the wrong side of the road to go around the traffic!
Children must enter vehicles from the footpath (kerbside) only, not from the road side.
Penrith Valley Oral Reading/Public Speaking Final
Congratulations to Vaishali Ram Yr 6, Kayla Fenech 
Yr 5 and Olivia Auddino Yr 3 who represented our school at last Monday's Penrith Public Speaking Final. To have three students in the final is a remarkable achievement in itself.
All girls spoke clearly and engaged the audience and judges with their speeches.
Kayla Fenech won giving her the title of best public speaker in all of Penrith Valley for Year 5 and Olivia Auddino was runner up in the Year 3 category. 
A fantastic result for the girls and for our school!
Regards,
CatherineMcCann-Smith
AssistantPrincipal

The P & C AGM 
The P & C met on Wednesday 6th November 2013 and the following Committee was formed for 2014.
President

Mrs Belinda Rushbrook

Vice Presidents

Mrs Justine Beck




Mrs Deborah Scott

Vice Presidents (Canteen Co-ordinators)




Mrs Diana Auddino




Mrs Sonja Matthews

Secretary

Mrs Paula Rowe

Treasurer

Mrs Kelly Duffy
Uniform Co–ordinator
Mrs Rachael Greniewicz
Fundraising Co-ordinators    Positions not filled
We would like to offer our sincere thanks to two very special ladies that have spent numerous years on our 
P & C committee and who have donated lots of their time to helping us achieve all that we have for our wonderful school.
Thank you so much Mrs Diane Clark and Mrs Anita Auddino.
As you can see from our Committee listing we have not had anyone step forward to take on Fund Raising e.g.Discos, Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls. If you feel you would be able to help us to keep these special days for our school, especially our children, please contact myself Paula Rowe on 0414 419 558 or Belinda Rushbrook on 0418 272 731
Cake Stall Yrs 3 and 4

Thank you to all the students and their parents in

Yrs 3 and 4 for their contributions of cakes, slices      etc.
The Cake Stall raised $665-00 for classroom   resources.

What a fantastic job. Well Done!

Thank you to all the parent helpers for their time.

P & C Fundraising Committee
“Annie” The Musical
The Musical will be playing at the Parramatta Riverside Theatre next year starting on Friday 7th February till 22 February 2014.  Two students Natalie Harvey and Imogen Van Stolk from 5/6S at the moment will be performing in the Musical.

The dates when the two students will be performing are:

Friday 7th 
February 11:00am 

Saturday 8th 
February 7:30pm
Saturday 15th 
February 2:00pm

Sunday 16th 
February 3:00pm

Friday 21st 
February 7:30pm

Donation for the Rural Fire Service
Thank you to the School Community for raising $200 on Billy Kart Bonanza Day to give to the Rural Fire Service.  Well Done!!
Tafe Western Sydney Institute
Certificate 11 in Skills for Work and Training (for Women).

If you are looking to get back into the work force or to change your work direction?, this course offers you a unique opportunity to review your situation.

Info sessions Thursday 30 January 2014 @ 10:00am in Room K 124

Kingswood Campus, O’Connell Street.
TAFE NSW fee is free

Contact Liz Agars 9208 9416 or

Elizabeth.agars@tafensw.edu.au

PBL AWARDS
	TERM 4
	Silver
	Jasmine Jones
	KL

	Week 5
	Silver
	Hayley Stasiuk
	1W

	
	Silver
	Leah Tomarchio
	1W

	
	Gold
	Michael Marino
	4-6C

	
	Silver
	Hayley Wacker
	4/5CW

	 
	Silver
	Issy Nakkan
	4-6C

	
	Silver
	Emily Farrell
	4/5CW

	
	Silver
	Tahlia Godfrey
	4/5CW

	
	Bronze
	Ethan Craig
	4/5CW

	 
	Silver
	Channie Arancon
	5/6U

	
	Silver
	Abbie Pant
	5/6U

	
	Silver
	Vaishali Ram
	5/6U

	
	Bronze
	Chloe Jones
	5/6L

	
	Bronze
	Dylan Beck
	5/6L

	
	Bronze
	Jessica Ferrier
	5/6L

	Week 6
	Gold
	Poppi Howells
	2H

	
	Gold
	Emily Matthews
	2H

	
	Silver
	Aidan Rowe
	5/6S

	
	Bronze
	Julia Morales
	5/6S

	
	Silver
	Samantha Rowe
	3H

	
	Gold
	Bradley Koen
	2S

	
	Gold
	Tanisha Aggarwal
	2S

	 
	Gold
	Ritesh Kayastha
	2S

	
	Silver
	Jaida Timbs
	KP

	
	Silver
	Ann Thomas
	1/2C

	
	Bronze
	Olivia Calear
	4D

	
	Silver
	Krissa Tewari
	1MJ

	 
	Silver
	Grant Mojica
	1MJ

	
	Bronze
	Mikaela Rushbrook
	5/6L

	Week 6
	Gold
	Ellie Smyth
	5/6L

	
	Gold
	Madison Metcalfe
	5/6L

	
	Bronze
	Cooper Halfpenny
	4/5CW

	
	Sliver
	Mary Atkinson
	1W

	
	Silver
	Hayley Stasiuk
	1W


BUSHFIRE BENEFIT NIGHT
IN CONJUCTION WITH ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY NSW
Join us for a special fundraising event on Saturday 23rd November from 7:00pm.

There will be live auctions, Raffles, Door Prizes, and a DJ. Prizes included Restaurant and Beauty Vouchers, Family Passes.
Where: Tattersalls Function Centre
510 High Street, Penrith.

Tickets $49 PP ( Includes Three Course Meal)

Ticket Sales: Bushfireappeal@gmail.com
or 0404 981 674
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